
 
 
 
 
 
 
July 6, 2007 
 
Honorable Alderman Robert J. Bauman 
Chairman Public Works Committee 
Room 205 City Hall 
 
We respectfully request that you sponsor the enclosed resolution at the 
next Common Council meeting. The resolution authorizes the Port of 
Milwaukee to apply for Harbor Assistance Program Grant for Dockwall 
rehabilitation and related work at 623 East Bay Street in the Port of 
Milwaukee. Applications are due August 1, 2007.  
 
Again we respectfully request that you sponsor the enclosed resolution. We 
can meet to discuss this matter in more detail if you wish. Please contact 
us if you have any questions of if you need additional information. 
 
Sincerely 
 
 
Lawrence E. Sullivan 
Harbor Engineer 
 
Enclosures Named above 
CC: Ronald Leonhardt, City Clerk 


